
 
   

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

   

 

 

    

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

YEAR 6 

MID-SUMMER CLOSE – FRIDAY 22 JULY RE-OPEN – WEDNESDAY 7 SEPTEMBER 

   

TRAINING DAY CLOSE - FRIDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 

   

HALF TERM CLOSE – FRIDAY 21 OCTOBER RE-OPEN – MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 

   
CHRISTMAS CLOSE – FRIDAY 16 DECEMBER RE-OPEN – TUESDAY 3 JANUARY 2023 

 

                TRANSITION DAY 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

 

 

TUESDAY 28 JUNE 

‘Face to face’ Parents’ Evening. 

Bookings went LIVE last night. 35% of 

bookings were snapped up in the first 3 

hours which is fantastic!  

If you haven’t already, please log onto: 
https://ashgreenprimary.school.cloud.co.uk/ 

You will need your child’s date of birth 

and child’s full name to enable you to log 

in and this will need to be done for each 

child individually, if you have more than 

one child at school. If you enter incorrect 

details, the system will not find your child.   

If you have any issues, please contact your 

child’s teacher of the office and we will try 

to rectify the problem as soon as possible. 

UPCOMING 
TRIPS 

MONDAY 20 JUNE 

Class 1R 

tropical butterfly world 

 

Wednesday 22 June 

Class 6co 

Blackpool pleasure beach 

Thursday 30 June 

Class 6cr 

Blackpool pleasure beach 

Friday 24 June 

Class 1W 

tropical butterfly world 

 

Class 5b’s trip to London on  

Thursday 23 June  

Has been cancelled due to the train 

strike. This WILL be rearranged, 

hopefully for 14 July. 

 



  

 

  

The Thoughtful Spot Children’s Bookshop 
 

Next week is Independent Book Week and the Thoughtful Spot Children’s 
Bookshop at Skircoat Green, Halifax have invited two authors to join them. 

 
On Saturday 18 June, local author Sarah 
Stone and her Dragon’s of Wainhouse Tower 
will be hosting crafts and storytelling at 
11am. 

 
 
 

On Saturday 25 June Hannah Durkan, winner  
of the Northern Writers’ Award 2020 will be  
visiting the shop with her Children’s Novel  
for 9+ readers and Zeina Starborn and the  
Sky Whale. 

 
Hannah will read from her book and sign copies afterwards. 

 
Come along, children and parents, it’s sure to be great fun! 

 
 
 
  

SATURDAY 18 JUNE 2022 

2-4pm 

 

Re-launch of Holy Nativity Scout Group 

Holy Nativity Church, Sunny Bank Road. 

 

Boys and Girls welcome: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beavers 6-8 years old 

Cubs 8-10.5 years old 

Scouts – 10.5 – 14 years old 

Explorers 14-18 years old. 

 

Fun activities in the church grounds. 

 

For more information please come along and 

speak to one of the leaders. 

 

If you think you could help out or become a 

leader? Please let us know we NEED your help! 

 

Full training will be given and a DBS. 



 

NEXT STEPS FOR LIVING WITH 

On Tuesday 29 March, the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, Sajid Javid, set out the next steps for living with 

COVID-19 in England from Friday 1 April. 

 

Free COVID-19 tests will continue to be available for specific groups, including eligible patients and NHS staff, once universal 

testing offer ends on Friday 1 April. 

Update guidance will advise: 

 

 Adults with symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to 

stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they 

no longer have a high temperature 

 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, 

and they are well enough to attend 

 

 Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 5 

days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice will be 

3 days. 

CHILDCARE SETTINGS FROM FRIDAY 1 APRIL 2022 


